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Dear Barcombe School,
                                                                                                                 
We are trying to drive down the risk of Fire Deaths and injury in the Lewes Borough.
                                                                                                                 
Can you please help us achieve this by adding the following to your website and Newsletter
                                                                                                                 
Many Thanks
                                                                                                                 
Firefighter David Amiet,
Red Watch,
Lewes Fire Station,                                 
 
 
Re: Safety in the Home 
 
East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service works alongside Sussex Police to help keep Lewes residents safe in their homes.  
 
At the Fire Service we would like to take this opportunity to offer you a personal, tailored, free visit to your home to give advice on fire and home safety. 
 
The crew will meet you in your home, discuss any safety concerns, offer fire safety advice and will even fit smoke detection if required.  There is no cost for the visit and smoke detectors are also free.  We can discuss specialist equipment as needed.  We can also look at electrical safety, kitchen safety, and escape routes.
 
We would also like to hear from you if you know of anyone in the community who may also benefit from a visit.  The Fire Service works with a number of key partners in the city and has links to other services for those members of our community who may be vulnerable or isolated.
 
If you would like to register your interest or recommend a neighbour or friend for this service, please contact:
 
e-mail: peter.lilley@esfrs.org                        
telephone:   01273 400964 
 
 
Our Ref: HSV/Barcombe
                                                                                                                                   
Please quote reference CIP and remember to leave your name, address and telephone number.
 
The crew are looking forward to making the community safer in their homes.
 
Yours sincerely
Pete Lilley
Crew Manager
Barcombe Fire Station                                                      
Weald Close,
Barcombe                                                                            
BN8 5AZ                                                                                                         
                                                             
 
 

